

Term 3 at NLDOOSH

As we bid farewell to winter and embrace the invigorating warmth of spring, our days are blooming with new energy and excitement. It's a bustling and joyful time, with everyone fully engaged in fresh activities and learning opportunities. We're thrilled to welcome this season of growth and renewal and look forward to a term filled with happiness, discovery, and fun in the spring sunshine!

Reenrolment for 2025

Its that time of year again! Reenrolment for current families and siblings will open Week 6, 26th of August.
Please check your emails as detailed information has been sent.

Educator News

We're excited to welcome Tia to our NLDOOSH team! We look forward to getting to know her more and are happy to have her join us.

We would like to share that Hannah is heading off on maternity leave. We can't wait to hear the news of her baby's arrival! In the meantime, for any account queries, please contact Tanya or Melinda. Best wishes and love to Hannah and her growing family!

World Lizard Day

Reptiles on The Go recently visited our centre, bringing an exciting array of reptiles for the children to explore! These included a turtle, diamond python, blue tongue lizard, bearded dragon and saltwater crocodile. The children had a fantastic time learning about these incredible creatures, their habitats, and their unique traits. It was a memorable experience that sparked curiosity and wonder.

